
Marguerite Mclean 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Marguerite Mclean 
Tuesday, October 21, 2014 11:09 AM 
Michael Barrett 
Delores Reecy 
RE: Confidential Returns - 140001-EI 

Per this e-mail, the confidential documents listed below will be retained at the Commission instead of being 
returned to the source, as previously marked in DN 05857-14. 

00181-14 

00566-14 

00758-14 
00856-14 

00921-14 
01000-14 

01004-14 

01008-14 
01018-14 
01020-14 

Thank you, 
Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 

Florida Public Service Commission 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Capital Circle Office Center 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Flor ida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6824 

From: Michael Barrett 
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 11:04 AM 
To: Marguerite Mclean 
Cc: Delores Reecy 
Subject: RE: Confidential Returns- 140001-EI 

(") 
0 

~~ rn-
-;:J (J) 
-?-':!2 

0 :z: 

_. :n 
r \1'1 
0 () 

~ n~ 

"" 
'2 
t """ - • I 

0 
~ l -n - -c - u; .. - ("' 

o - J 

Thank you for the note. I marked those incorrectly; each document listed below should be retained, not returned. 

From: Marguerite Mclean 
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 10:24 AM 
To: Michael Barrett 
Cc: Delores Reecy 
Subject: Confidential Returns - 140001-EI 

Michael, 

1 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED OCT 21, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 05956-14
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK



On this month's confidential inventory report (DN 05857-14), filed with the Clerk's Office, there are 

documents checked to be returned to the source in 140001-EI. Is this a mistake? Should they be retained at 

the Commission ? 

The confidential document numbers are: 

00181-14 
00566-14 
00758-14 
00856-14 
00921-14 
01000-14 
01004-14 
01008-14 
01018-14 
01020-14 

Marguerite H. Mclean, Records Technician 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Capita l Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6824 
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